

Eric R Decator

From: Kevin Cornelius <kevin@osgc.net>
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 3:54 PM
To: edecator@arlandcorp.com
Subject: RE: Commitment Letter

We are still waiting for one more board member to give us a yes. We have 4 yes votes, but we'd like to have all 5 votes.

We have two options. First, we will talk with Craig at the bank and if he needs it by today then we will sign the commitment letter since we have the votes

Second, if he will wait till Monday then we will work with the one board member to get his vote by Monday. He is not opposed, but he had a few questions and we have sent him the answers, but he has not gotten back to us.

-----Original Message-----

From: edecator@arlandcorp.com [<mailto:edecator@arlandcorp.com>]
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 3:32 PM
To: Kevin Cornelius
Subject: Commitment Letter

Kevin:

Did you sign the commitment letter yet?

Eric
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T